
September 27, 2021 

UPDATES 
We thank the Lord who has allowed us to continue serving Him in His work; During these months we 

have been able to carry out various activities and at the same time start with new ministries. 

We held children's camp. It was a blessing to carry out this 

activity, despite the restrictions due to the health situation; God 

allowed us to share 2 days with the kids in our home. We had 

the opportunity to teach them the word of God in important 

areas for their lives. 

 

 

 

We started the youth group meetings. This has been one of the 

answered prayers of our God, since it was a project that we have 

wanted, but had not had the opportunity to start; but after this 

pandemic, God opened this 

door to work in the lives of 

these young people who are 

from our congregation. With 

them we have begun to study 

the book of Daniel; with the 

purpose that they know that 

God already has a plan for the 

future of each one of us. 

Philippians 1:6 

being confident of this, that he who began a good work in you will carry it on to 

completion until the day of Christ Jesus.  



PRAYERS 
We always thank God for every brother and sister who has in their heart to pray for our lives and our 

ministry. 

Family: 

• For the unity of our family and the ability to serve the Lord together.

• For provision for our family in all áreas (spiritual, emotional and physical).

• For the financial support to be able to serve him full-time in His work.

Ministry: 

• For the finalization of the legal documents for our congregation.

• For our own place for the congregation.

• For the ability to lear from the English classes.

We began with in-person meetings on Sundays. We thank God for the opportunity we have had to serve Him virtually during this 

special time that has taken place during 2020 and mid-2021. We have learned many ways of reaching people with the message of 

the word of God, but gathering together is necessary. By holding in-person meetings the brothers have been encouraged more by 

the communion that can be had by gathering together. We thank God for allowing us to gather. 

If you are interested in supporting our ongoing ministry financially with either monthly or 

one-time giving you can do so in a few different ways. 

1) By going online to https://world-reach.org/ and clicking on "Donate Now" then select

"Fuentes, Cristian and Sandra."

2) You can also mail checks, with "Cristian and Sandra Fuentes" in the memo line, to:

        World Reach, Inc.

        P.O. Box 26155 (Checks should be made out to World Reach)

        Birmingham, AL 35260 

https://world-reach.org/

